
                                                            

                                                                                   

Meeting # 14                                March 25, 2025 

Horace Allen Eco Club mission: to ‘take care of the environment’ by 

finding ways to help nature! 

Goals – to complete t-shirt tote bags/door draft stoppers. 

- to practice “Plastic Rap” for Festival  

Literacy Connection                                                  

United Nations Sustainable Development Goals:                                   
#12 Responsible Consumption and Production        https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=dRXNo7Ieky8 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=e5OkB-MxajE -         (Recycle Rap) 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=7aSYClq9sZs           (Recycling song) 

Your Mission: 

1. Remind your class tomorrow is the last Wednesday for the Litterless 

Lunch Challenge! 

2. Show your class the “Treasure Swap” poster! 

Reminder:   Horace Allen is a drop-off/collection site for: 

1.  Cell phone recycling supporting the Calgary Zoo Gorilla conservation project! 

2.  Used blankets/towels/facecloths supporting the CNP Animal Shelter 

3.  *NEW*    Markers/pens recycling, also household batteries. 

We welcome ideas and suggestions for projects or actions!  

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=dRXNo7Ieky8
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=e5OkB-MxajE
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=7aSYClq9sZs


 

          
TREASURE SWAP 
                        And 

  T-SHIRT TOTE BAGS 
                                              And  

    Snaky Door Draft Stoppers 

 

     SilverCollection/Donation 

 

All proceeds going to the CNP    
FoodBank Juicebox project!  

Thursday, March 27  4:00 – 8:00 



 
     Horace Allen School 6thAnnual Treasure Swap                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                       

                                                                                 

On Thursday, March 27 (during Student-led Conferences) 

Please Help Us Reduce, Re-use, Recycle 

and have some fun!!  

         To raise funds for our ‘Juice Boxes for the CNP Food Bank’ project!             

*Silver collection at the time of the event* 

  We are collecting gently used toys, games, books to be RE-
USED (adopted by a new owner), RECYCLED into a new 
home which will REDUCE garbage in our community! 

               BRING A TREASURE……….TAKE A TREASURE 

Must be CLEAN!! Must be APPROPRIATE!! Bring to classrooms by Wednesday please! 


